
 

Ref: Christmas2022/noc 
 
28th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to let you know about a very festive day we have planned for 
the children here at Bloxwich Academy Primary, which will surely get the yuletide cheer flowing! 
 
As part of our continued fund raising activities, pupils and staff will have the opportunity to dig out 
their favourite festive jumper to support Save the Children on National Christmas Jumper Day. On 
Friday 9th December, all pupils are invited to wear a Christmas themed jumper in addition to their 
usual school uniform in return for a donation on £1.00.  
 
On the same day, children will be offered a traditional Christmas dinner during lunchtime. The 
options available will be as follows, and there will be no alternative menu on this date. If your child 
does not want either of the below options, you will need to send them with a packed lunch: 
 
Roast turkey (Gluten free) 
Pigs in blankets, sage and onion stuffing and gravy (Contains celery, milk and cereals containing 
gluten) 
Or 
Quorn Fillet (Vegetarian) 
All served with seasonal vegetables, roast potatoes and mash 
 

Chocolate Yule Log with cream (Contains eggs, milk and cereals containing gluten) 
 
To ensure the school kitchen is able to meet demand, orders will be taken during registration on 
Thursday 1st December.  
 
If your child does not usually have school dinners and you would like them to join in on this occasion, 
please ensure your child is aware that they will need to order with their class teacher on Thursday 1st  
December. Children from Reception though to Year 2, and those eligible for Free School Meals will 
not have to pay. For those children not eligible, please ensure that their Wisepay account is 
credited with £2.20 in advance. You can contact the school office to request your child’s Wisepay 
details if you do not currently use the system. 
 
As if that wasn’t merry enough, Friends of Bloxwich have also made arrangements for Santa to visit 
Bloxwich Academy Primary! Every child will have the opportunity to visit Santa in his grotto and 
receive a small treat. If children would like to receive a present from Santa, they will need to bring 
£1.00 with them on the day. 
 
We still have a few more Christmas treats up our sleeve, and we will let you know all about them in 
the coming weeks. We hope you are looking forward to the festive season as much as we are!  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 


